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More bad news, the Judge’s recommendation was to deny the protests and the 
Administrator agreed with that recommendation.  I don’t have all the details, our 
attorneys have the paperwork and are looking it over.  The Judge’s 
recommendation was approximately 100 pages long and it will take some time to 
go through it.  A redacted version will be released, but that will probably take a 
couple of weeks to accomplish. 
 
The next question is where do we go from here?  There is an appeal process, but 
at this point I would say that would not be something we would follow.  I’ll wait 
until our attorneys have time to digest the entire decision and the BOD will make 
that decision. 
 
The Senate may still introduce some language tomorrow in full committee, we’ll 
have to see if a Senator will stand up and introduce the language.  Wally is back 
and I’ll attach his update to this message. 
 
I’m sorry gang, I honestly believe that the attorneys did everything in their power 
to show what a farce this whole mess was, but it wasn’t meant to be.  Please 
make sure your paperwork is complete for job offers, retirements, or any other 
avenue you choose to take.  More importantly take care of yourselves and your 
families that’s what life is really about. 
 
We’ll have an update on the EEOC case in the next day or two and I’ll be 
watching the Senate tomorrow to see what happens.  
 
Kate Breen 


